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ANNUAL MEETING. 

The Annual Meeting of the Society was held at the Old Post Office on September 15th. The Film - 'Caulfield - Living City' - was vfn. .itth interest. The following office bearers were elected for the year 1976-7 
President. Mrs F.E. Campbell. 
Vice- President. Mr. A.J. Sinclair. 
Secretary. No appointment. 
Treasurer. Mr. R.Y. Sims. 
Committee. Miss C. Close, Miss B. Snowball, Mrs 

K. Meehan, Mrs. J. McKellar, Mr. R. Green 
Mr. T. Hart. 

Mr. T. Hart agreed to act as Secretary until an appointment can 
be made, 

NEW MAMBERS. 

We welcome the following new members to the Society and hope they will enjoy their assoiation - 

Miss N. Robarts , Mrs Bowyer, Mr. Don Taggart. 

ACKNOWLEDGMENT. 
We are grateful to Mrs Esler, of Langdon Rd, for the gift of an old 

book issued on the fouhding of the Commonwealth in 1901.  Entitled 'Addresses to H.R.H. the Duke of Cornwall & York and the Governor-General' it was published by the Municipalities Assciation of Victoria and shows details and office bearers of all towns and shires in Victoria. 
We have also been given a small photo of Caulfield Grammar School taken in about the thirties. These have been added to our ccllection.of We are always pleased to receive any items of historical mignificance to add to our increasing collection. 

DID YOU IU\TOW? 
Caulfield has a very rare tramway intersection. The corner of Balaclava and Hawthorn Rds ( Balaclava Junction) is the only tramway 'Grand Union Junc-tion' in the Southern Hemisphere. This means that trams may use the inter- section crosswise and round each corner. Incidently, the first electric tram ran in Caulfield in 1913, 

CRAIGELLACHIE. 
'The Age' of Sept. 25th features the sale of the historic property known as 'Craigellachie' near the corner of Inkerman & Orrong Rds. This building dates from about 1864 and was the main feature of our first Newsletter (No.1) back in 1972. 

6 
NEXT MEETING. 

The meeting to be held at the Od Post Office (opp. Town Hall) on Wednesday November 17th will be our Christmas Meeting. The Speaker will be Mr. Edward Pask, Archivist, Australian Ballet. We would like to see all members and their friends at our last meeting for the year. ipper*fllbbe available (for a small charge.) '1E HOPE TO SEE YOU ALL. 

ANNUAL SUBSCRIPTION. 
A reminder that subscriptions are now due. Please post to 

Box 202 P.O. Caulfield It6f I 
GREETINGS. 

The end of the year is fast approaching. The President and Committee extend Christmas Greetings and Best Wishes for 1977 to all members. 


